Weekly Newsletter

14th June 2024 ]

Maths

This week in Maths we will
be recalling number facts
such as 1 more, 1 less and
number bonds to 10.
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In line with arts and culture

week, we will be reading
‘Rainbow fish’ and talking
about the
story
together.
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In PE we will be practicing for
Sports Day. This week we will
practise all =
the different ¢

RECEPTION

‘c )

lass Photos

Wednesday 19th June is class photo
day. Please ensure your child is in the

correct unlform for the photos.

/What’s happening next week? \

19th June - Class photos

19th June 2:15pm - family craft,
parents welcome to come in and craft.

21st June - Career dress up day -

/Homework

This weeks
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homework is to use
the sheet attached
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to practice number

wrlting.

(hildren dress up as their dream job. /

@ts and Culture week \

Next week is Arts and Culture week.

The children will be creating art
projects with the theme ‘under the
sea’. We will be making colourful fish.
At the end, we will create a whole

school exhibition. /




